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Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year! We are very much looking forward
to welcoming the children back into school for Term 3. I have outlined below the areas of learning
which you can expect Robin Class to be focusing on for the next six weeks. If you have any questions
about any of the following information, or indeed anything else, please do not hesitate to contact me
via the school office email.

Whole Class Reading
This term, the children will have the pleasure of reading an excellent book entitled Boy in the Tower
by Polly Ho Yen. Children in previous years have thoroughly enjoyed the suspense and drama which
gradually unravel in this narrative story.

The Write Stuff
Robin Class will be studying a Write Stuff unit of work entitled Mars Transmission. The children will
be developing the skills required to write a non-fiction piece of writing. By the end of term, we will
produce a text which will include a transmission sent home from another planet.

Maths
During this term, we will be studying the Multiplication and Division B and Fractions B units of
work.

Science
In Science, the children will have the pleasure of learning about The Earth and Space.We will be
studying the composition of the Solar System, the movement of celestial bodies and the way in
which our understanding of these models have developed throughout humanity.

History
In History, we will be learning about Ancient Greek civilization. Most specifically, the children will
come to understand Ancient Greek legacy and the things they left behind for civilisations moving
forward up until the present.

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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PE
Our PE days have now changed for this term. They are as follows:
Mondays - PE
Wednesdays - Dance Umbrella

Religions & Worldviews
This term, our unit of focus will be Judaism - God and the Covenant.

PSHE (Jigsaw)
During Jigsaw lessons this term, we will be Dreams & Goals.

Computing
Unit title: Programming A - Selection in physical computing.

DT
The children will be developing the skills which will enable them to design and create their own
Pop-up Book as part of a Mechanical Systems unit of learning.

French
Unit title: That’s Tasty.

Music
Our Guitar lessons will continue throughout this term as the children develop their skills even
further with the help of Mr Nosworthy.

If you do have any questions about the upcoming term then please do not hesitate to contact me
via the school office or catch me on the gate after school.

Best wishes,

Mr Smalley
Robin Class Teacher

Parents, for ease here is a Link to school website
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